Faculty Senate Budget Advisory Committee

Notes from UBAC meeting of 11/10/11

Bob Durham

Governors budget request for 12-13:
General fund is up but so are expenses (e.g., 10% of population is on Medicaid/care)
$61 million deduction from higher ed. $ 89 million from k-12.  $3 million anticipated from UCCS

1.5 million cuts to our financial aid (but we’ll make it up). There is no merit aid from state on financial aid any more.

Brian Burnett thinks that we can cover all shortfalls with a 7% tuition increase and 2% growth rate models.

Potential hits to federal financial aid are possible as well.

Former dean of business at DU has proposed the College Opportunity Fund (COF) be need based only.

UBAC is the financial committee for new seven year strategic plan.
We cannot model any increases in state funding over the next eight years; therefore we’ll probably have three models for the next strategic plan.

We are getting only $17,319,857 from the state in AY 11-12.

Good news is that the state is growing and high school graduation rates in the state are increasing over the next five years at least; so our in-state freshmen  targets are within reach.

Discussions on recruiting, infrastructure to support more students, and faculty/staff and manpower issues to be supported by the financial plan. Then a discussion of martketability of our graduates.
Pricing structure needs to be included in planning strategies.
Lots of comments from last weeks planning meeting. Discussion of the comment cards.

